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Dear Churches and Praying Friends, July – August 2020 

  

I am excited to announce that I have arrived in Honduras to begin our ministry work here. God has 

continued to bless in extraordinary ways this year. With much uncertainty at the beginning of the 

year, God has continued to open doors for us to complete deputation and finally arrive on the field. 

We began deputation, in earnest, less than two years ago. Today, we are now serving on the field. 

  

Throughout July we began to work on selling our house. We were able to sell our home quickly at 

the asking price. It was a challenge as unlike a normal move from one house to another, our move 

involved downsizing to only the items we could take on an airplane. We managed to sell or give away 

most of our possessions to begin anew in Honduras. 

  

In August, my church organized an Ordination Council for me. It was an honor to have some of the 

men I trained under to be present and for them to give their recommendation to my church. My 

church promptly voted to approve the Ordination. 

  

I have now begun language school at the Spanish Institute of Honduras, which is just blocks away 

from our new home here in Siguatepeque, the city we are living and ministering in. My goal is to 

achieve an advanced level of Spanish as soon as possible, so I will be able to properly witness, 

minister, and teach the Honduran people.  

 

 

 

Prayer List: 

• Opportunities to witness to and teach the Honduran people 

• Adapting to the Honduran Culture 

• Learning the Spanish Language 
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